AH Committee

From: Wendy # <wendybrayer@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 11:34 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)

Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee

We support this project and wish for your support too.

Affordable housing is one the biggest issues for our island, especially here on the west side. Working families deserve a
home to live in and own. We don't need more condominiums, and unaffordable rentals are driving people from the
island.

Greg Brown's project has responsibly covered all the bases.

This project must be approved and as quickly as possible approve more similar projects on the west side.

Our community deserves real homes with real space and real opportunity to raise our families and pets and gardens.

Thank you in advance for your support. &

Sincerely,
Wendy



